HIGH SCHOOL

Circular-Hie/05/2025-26 Date: 25/03/2025

Dear Parent,
Greetings from Hyderabad Institute of Excellence!

This is to inform you that school will remain closed from 27" March to 5™ April, 2025 on
account of Eid and for annual campus maintenance. School reopens on 7™ April, 2025
(Monday).

The report cards of those who couldn’t attend the PTM are sent with their ward today. Those
having fee due may collect the report card after clearance.

The new fee structure for the academic session 2025-26 has been shared already. As requested,
the transport fee will be revised and shared soon.

Regards,
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T. Veena Murthy

Principal



